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Fwd: Public Hearing 
1 message 

Sundre Townmall <townmail@sundre.com> 
To: Betty Ann Fountain <bettyann.f@sundre.com> 

Betty Ann Fountain <bettyann.f@sundre.com> 

Tue, Sep 14, 2021 at 1:19 PM 

--· Forwarded message --

Dale: Tue, Sep 14, 2021 at 1:08 PM 
Subject: Public Hearing 
To: <townmail@sundre.com> 

Dear Betty, 

My name is Ralph Phillips and I am an adjacent landowner to the proposed revised land use for Parks and Open Spaces on the east side of Sundre. I have a few 
concerns that I would like brought forward at the public hearing taking place on February 20, 2021. My concerns are as follows: 

1. I want to know what the town proposes to do to secure the boundary between the proposed campground and my land. I have concerns regarding campers coming 
onto/Into my property, either to explore or collect wood. I don't want random people walklng around my backyard. 
2. I want to know what the town proposes to do regarding noise coming from the campground. 
3. I have a big concern regarding fires, either set mischievously or if one were to get away and come up the hill to my house. 

Thank you for your time and 
information. 














